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State of Emergency Enrollment Flexibilities 
• Extension of Medicaid License Expiration Dates - through 

September 30, 2021.

• Maintained active Medicaid status for providers whose 
professional licenses were/are set to expire between 
01/01/2020-09/30/2021.

• Reactivated providers in Medicaid whose licenses had 
expired just prior to the beginning of the State of 
Emergency.

• There are ~8,000 providers who need to renew their 
license with their professional Board in order for Medicaid 
to continue payment without interruption.



Important Enrollment Links 

ePREP/Enrollment Portal:

eprep.health.maryland.gov 

Helpful ePREP Information:

health.maryland.gov/eprep

molly.marra@maryland.gov
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